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Business Alert 
Wanted for Multiple Robberies 

 

  
About This Crime 
This alert gives notice to multiple robberies that occurred in the 014th, 019th and 025th 
Districts.  In these robberies, a male white or hispanic offender entered the business 
and demanded cash.  In one incident, the offender implied he had a gun and in another 
he displayed a knife. 
 
Incident Times and Locations 

• 2800 block of N. Ashland, on May 12, 2017 at 01:50 a.m. 

• 3900 block of N. Sheridan, on May 13, 2017 at 03:00 a.m. 

• 2800 block of N. Ashland, on May 30, 2017 at 02:34 a.m. 

• 2400 block of N. Milwaukee, on May 30, 2017 at 10:53 p.m. 

• 4400 block of W. Grand, on Jun 21, 2017 at 09:37 a.m. 

• 4700 block of W. North, on Jun 21, 2017 at 09:52 a.m. 

• 1900 block of W. Fullerton, on Jun 21, 2017 at 07:33 p.m. 
  
About the Offender 

• Male white or Hispanic, 30-40 years of age, 5'05"-5'11", 200-280lbs., wearing 
various different baseball caps and black shirt or black t-shirt.   

  

If you have any information about this incident, 
please call the Area North Bureau of Detectives at (312) 744-8263 
Reference - RD# JA-260234, JA-261708, JA-284495, JA-315903, JA-316300, 

JA-316581, JA-317087. 
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